
 
 
 
 
March 19, 2020 
 
Dear Federal Work-Study Student, 
 
You recently received notice  that as of March 18th, National University campuses and facilities 

would be inaccessible to students, faculty, staff, and the general public until further notice. This 

decision is as a result of guidance and direction from federal, state, and local public health 

agencies.  

 

As a result of this, the University has made the difficult decision of suspending federal work-

study until further notice.  If you are currently scheduled to work after March 18th, please 

respond to this email.  Financial Aid representatives will communicate with your supervisors.  

 

Financial Aid representatives will coordinate with your assigned supervisors once campuses are 

accessible to discuss individual students’ remaining funding. Your supervisor will connect with 

you to discuss revised work schedules moving forward. 

 

Each of us is reminded that we must continue to practice guidance from the Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention and public health agencies to limit and slow the spread of COVID-19. 

Please visit nu.edu/coronavirus for the latest updates on NU’s response to COVID-19. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Ashlie Greene 
Associate Director, Financial Aid 
 
 
 

https://www.nu.edu/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Student-Communication-3.18.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prepare/prevention.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prepare/prevention.html
https://www.nu.edu/studentservices/nu-wellness/coronavirus/

